
 

 

 

 

Children’s Hospital of 

The King’s Daughters 
 

On 
 

Tuesday 

October 15th, 2024  

3:00pm – 10:00pm 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Support Children’s Hospital of The King’s 
Daughters by presenting this flyer to the 
Chesapeake, VA location on October 15th, 2024, 
and Texas Roadhouse will donate 10% of your 
total food purchase back to this organization. 
 

Call Ahead Seating 
(757) 382-7427 

 
1546 Sam’s Circle 
Chesapeake, VA 

A Project of Azalea Unity Circle of 

The King’s Daughters to benefit: 
 

 

 

 

 

 


